of Buncombe County

WELCOME TO FALL!

Hello everyone! We hope you are doing well, and enjoying the fall colors and the crisp chill in the
air. In our last newsletter we were starting to see the end of the road for Covid, only to see an
upswing caused by the Delta variant. Oftentimes it seems like we'll never be through it. And
while we may not be sure when we will get back to the new normal, we are eternally grateful to
our generous grantors, sponsors, donors and community who have made it possible for The Arc
to continue servicing our clientele. We could not do it without you!
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Stay safe. Stay hopeful. Brighter days are ahead.












